
Moira Shire Council awarded iDwala the re-construction project for 
the upgrade of two netball courts at Katamatite Recreation Reserve 
in Katamatite. Council worked with the Katamatite Tigers Netball 
Club on the project which formed part of the council’s wider brief of 
creating sustainable recreation facilities within the Shire that could 
be used by the community all year round.

Prior to the court upgrade works performed, the court flooring 
was an unforgiving bitumen surface. The original surface was in 
need of an upgrade to a modern and compliant surface, that was 
more comfortable and safe for the players to utilise in all weather 
conditions. The resulting new green and red courts installed by the 
iDwala team are Netball Victoria compliant and were surfaced using 
Australian made Podium Surfaces material for a durable and UV 
stable surface. 

Moira Shire Council and The Katamatite Football Netball Club 
officially opened the courts in April of 2022 in time for the upcoming 
netball season. The new netball courts formed part of a multi-sport 
district including the neighbouring Katamatite Football Club, and are 
sure to be a meeting point where the local community can come 
together and enjoy their sport for many generations to come. 
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